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WEDE-CD

Mr. Joseph Stroud

First United, Inc.

1900 Spring Road Suite 202

Oak Brook, IL 60523

Re: WEDE-CD Post-Auction Transition Schedule and the Chicago, Illinois Market

Dear Mr. Stroud:

am following up on our prior conversation regarding the possible early transition of repacked

television stations in the Chicago market. The early transition in the Chicago market would facilitate

WCPX's early transition to channel 34, the same channel presently used for WEDE-CD in Arlington

Heights, IL and WISN-N in Milwaukee, WI.

WCPX-N currently is assigned to Phase 8 but, because the Phase 8 deadlines fall in the winter of

2020, WCPX-TV would like to transition to channel 34 by the end of Phase 6, along with the other

Chicago stations.

Your station WEDE-CD (and other Chicago stations) will still begin post-auction channel

equipment tests on September 7, 2019 and transition on October 18, 2019, pursuant to the Phase 6

schedule. I am sure our engineering teams will work closely to coordinate the transition schedule fir all

affected stations in the market. It is understood that WCPX-N will not transition to Channel 34 until it is

first vacated by WEDS-CD and WISH-N. Of course, this proposed transition schedule is contingent upon

WCPX-N having obtained the FCC's consent for WCPX's transition plan.

Please let me know whether this proposed change is acceptable to you by signing this letter and

returning it to me. If you have any questions or would like to discuss WCPX's proposal, please do not

hesitate to contact me at 917-593-0412.

Sincerely,

Terri M. Santini

Executive Vice President

WCPX-TV
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